From: Paul Doscher [mailto:PDoscher@forestsociety.org]

Sent: Friday, May 22, 2009 9:56 AM

To: Ruderman, Jack

Subject: Comments on NH PUC Docket No. DE 09-054 - Residential Renewable Energy
Generation Incentive Program

Hello Jack,

I've read the revised application that was sent out by Jennifer Ducharme. | had previously read
the original draft, and | feel that the new revised application is a considerable improvement. It
appears to provide the PUC with all the necessary information while at the same time reflecting
the process that a residential owner undergoes with the local permitting entity and utility in order
to construct and complete a new renewable energy system.

Having installed a 1.4 KW solar, grid connected system this winter at my residence in Weare, |
have reviewed all the paper work associated with that installation and believe that | already have
all the materials you will require in your application. This should make the process simple and
efficient for me and most likely many other applicants.

Thanks for your good work. Please share this message with the Commission at the public
hearing next week. | will be unable to attend because of work commitments.

Paul
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